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We would like to say a huge well done 

to everybody supporting and providing 

remote learning; all our children 

working from home and within the 

academy with such enthusiasm and all 

our families for being so supportive and 

for providing lots of positive feedback. 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This newsletter aims to provide any updates, important links or information we 

think you may find useful at this time. 

 

Updated Risk Assessment 

Please visit our website for the latest 

Risk Assessment. Please be assured 

that we are doing everything we can to 

keep your child safe. 

Helpful Hints: 
 You can access Google classroom 

through the Xbox and Playstation: 

https://edtechawesomeness.com/202

0/03/17/access-google-classroom-

with-your-phone-your-xbox-or-your-

playstation/ 
If you have any questions, problems 

or concerns about the Google 

classroom and online learning, please 

email: 

remotelearning@kirkhamgate.outwo

od.com 

 

Mental Wellbeing 
Please visit the school website and click 

on the Mental Wellbeing green button 

for support. 

https://www.kirkhamgate.outwood.com/ 
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